From: Charles County Government

To: Public Record
Subject: *NEW SUBMISSION* Legislative Proposals for September 13, 2023 Public Hearing
Date: Tuesday, September 12, 2023 2:32:19 PM

[External Content Warning] This message is from an external sender. Please exercise caution
when opening attachments and hover over any links before clicking.

Legislative Proposals for September 13, 2023 Public Hearing

Submission #: 2695400
IP Address: 69.251.253.194
Submission Date: 09/12/2023 2:32

Survey Time: 20 minutes, 37 seconds

You have a new online form submission.
Note: all answers displaying "*****" are marked as sensitive and must be viewed after your login.

Public Hearing Comment Form

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0555
Name

MELISSA LINSKY

Address

8775 Hill Spring Drive
La Plata, MD 20646

Phone

(301) 518-3905

Email
mplinsky4@verizon.net
Are you:

For Topic

Comment

My family had a pool membership at CSM La Plata for several years, and would renew immediately if the pool were
to reopen. The schedule was great for swimming laps or just open swim. The cost was very reasonable compared to
the country club or other private pools, and the schedule was not filled with swim team practice at the times we
most wanted to swim. The staff there were always helpful and friendly. The CSM Pool is a local treasure. There were
often families swimming together; young children and children with developmental challenges taking swim lessons;
older folks getting exercise or learning to SCUBA dive - it was wonderful to have an indoor option available that
didn't have conflicts with public school schedules or events. | know there is an aquatics center in the works, but
that's a long way off AND a lot of money to spend. The CSM pool could be ready to go in a short period of time and
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would benefit the county immediately. Parks & Rec swim lessons fill up quickly, even more so over the 'indoor only'
season when there are limited offerings. Having another facility available would increase the availability of swim
lessons and aquatic fitness classes for residents year-round. Schools and groups participating in the Sea Perch STEM
program would have another location to test their robots and hold their events. Reopening the pool would also
create steady jobs for lifeguards, fitness instructors, and maintenance personnel. Please consider moving forward
with this proposal. Reopening the pool would be a huge benefit for the county.
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